
 
 
To All Faculty & Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Provost's Lecture Series continues this academic year with a lecture by National Geographic 
Photographer, David Doubilet. 
 
In addition to his photography, David Doubilet is a contributing editor for National Geographic 
as well as feature columnist for the Behind the Shot in Sport Diver Magazine and Seascapes and 
Dive Magazine. Mr. Doubilet has written seven books on the sea and is a member of both the 
Royal Photographic Society and International Diving Hall of Fame. 
 
Mr. Doubilet will give a photo essay entitled: "Views from Beneath the Keel," Wednesday, 
September 27, 2006 at 1:00 p.m.  in the Student Activities Center, Auditorium. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
- Robert McGrath 
Provost & Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 


